
GHLL’s First PSHE Network Meeting

Hatherley Manor, 
Down Hatherley Lane

Gloucester
GL2 9QA

Speaker Bio

GHLL’s first PSHE Network Meeting is being delivered by the PSHE 
Association’s Senior Subject Expert, Jenny Fox. Click here for full bio.

9:00 - 12:00 - Primary Schools

Explore the new statutory requirements for RSHE and what these mean for your school
Review policy and curriculum adaptations in light of new content and requirements 
Build confidence in effective relationships with parents

Book your FREE place now

13:00 - 16:00 - Secondary Schools 

Explore the new statutory requirements for RSHE and what these mean for your school
Review policy and curriculum adaptations in light of new content and requirements
Build confidence in teaching about emerging sensitive issues on the curriculum

Book your FREE place now

“New Statutory RSHE Guidance 2025: What You Need to Know”
Thursday 20  November 2025th

Please email us at ghll@gloucestershire.gov.uk for further information

FREE EVENT FOR ALL SCHOOLS IN GLOUCESTERSHIRE

Target Audience: Senior Leaders and PSHE Subject Leaders

 By September 2026 all schools will need to teach in line with the new RSHE statutory guidance.
These sessions will help practitioners get to grips with the key changes for schools and gain

practical advice on how to integrate these into their existing curriculum. Amongst other
changes, the new guidance for primary schools puts additional emphasis on supporting mental
health and includes risks around financial harms including the addictive nature of gambling, as

well as addressing safeguarding risks linked to technology. The morning session aims to support
practitioners build confidence in planning and delivering this new content. For secondary

schools, the new guidance places greater emphasis on complex and sensitive topics such as
misogyny, the impact of pornography, deep fakes and artificial intelligence. The afternoon

session aims to enable practitioners to build confidence in planning and delivering this new
content. Special Schools and Alternative Provision Settings may choose to attend either

session, or both, as appropriate.

Gloucestershire Health Living and Learning
GHLL are excited to be funding this CPD opportunity for all schools in the county, to

support school leaders and PSHE subject leaders in ensuring their RSHE curriculum is
brought in line with statutory requirements, and their whole school approach to health
and wellbeing is robust and safe. Your school’s GHLL Lead Teacher will be in attendance

during the day and will be available to talk to you and arrange further visits to your
school throughout the academic year as you bring your provision in line with the new

statutory guidance. 

https://www.ghll.org.uk/Jenny%20Fox%20Bio.pdf
https://www.ghll.org.uk/index.php?page=training-booking-form&course=259&course_date=827
https://www.ghll.org.uk/index.php?page=training-booking-form&course=260&course_date=828
mailto:ghll@gloucestershire.gov.uk

